
What is the SEN Information Report? 

 
The Children and Families Bill became enacted in 2014. From this date Local Authorities (LA) and 
schools are required to publish and keep under review information about services they expect to be 
available for children and young people. This is the Waddington Redwood Primary Academy SEN 

Information Report. 

 


